
Judicial Communications Office 

1 

PRESS NOTICE 

 

COURT BUSINESS LISTED FOR BISHOP STREET COURTHOUSE ON TUESDAY 22 

JANUARY 2019 

 

21 January 2019 

 
Further to the direction made by the Lord Chief Justice in relation to court listings for 
Monday 21 January 2019, the Chief Justice has made a new direction in relation to court 
business listed for Tuesday 22 January 2019.   
 
The Lord Chief Justice has made the following directions in relation to the listing of court 
business which was due to be dealt with at Bishop Street Courthouse on Tuesday 22 

January 2019:  
 

1. In relation to Crown Court business involving trials and juries, these matters now 
stand adjourned until Wednesday 23 January at Bishop Street.   All jurors who were 
due to attend Bishop Street Courthouse should attend instead on Wednesday 23 
January 2019.   
 

2. All other Crown Court and County Court business (including Criminal Appeals) will 
now be dealt with at Coleraine Courthouse on Tuesday 22 January. 
 

3. The Magistrate’s Courts business listed for Bishop Street will now be dealt with at 
Strabane Court No 1 on Tuesday 22 January.  

 
There will be no court office services available at Bishop Street Courthouse on Tuesday 22 
January 2019.   If you have any queries relating to this matter, please contact 0300 200 7812 
during normal office hours. 

 

 

 
ENDS 

 
If you have any further enquiries about this or other court related matters please contact: 

 
Alison Houston 

Lord Chief Justice’s Office 
Royal Courts of Justice 

Chichester Street 
BELFAST 
BT1 3JF 

 
Telephone:  028 9072 5921 

E-mail:  Alison.Houston@courtsni.gov.uk  
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